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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE — March 2012

On the heels of another successful Annual General Meeting, and on behalf of the
BCCMA Board of Directors, | would like to extend a special ‘Thank You’ to those who
attended the meeting yesterday, as well as to those who sent in their regrets. To those
who put there name forward for consideration as a Board member, we want you to
know that we appreciate your level of interest in the Association and encourage you to
contact Nicole Muncey, our Executive Director, to discuss ways that you can further
your involvement with the BCCMA in 2012.

It is my pleasure to introduce you to your new BCCMA Board of Directors for 2012:

Don Adams (President)

Linda Corscadden (Vice President)
Sue Irving (Secretary/Treasurer)
Bob Saye

Curtis Pope

Shawn Soucy

Darcy Deustch

Angela Harris

This Board has gone straight to work in sharing some new and exciting ideas that
address the concerns, suggestions and opinions that have been shared with us by
membership and Sponsors throughout the year.

Fortunately, most of what was shared, is in direct line with our focus areas for 2012.
This year we will be looking closely at Communications, Multi-Media Relations,
Community Building, Sponsorship, Fundraisers/Grants, Networking/Social Events and
the Awards Weekend.

Our first Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 27" where we will be striking
Committees and discussing strategies. We may call on you for assistance with various



initiatives this year or send a personal invite for you to attend a special event so stay
tuned!

Feel free to drop us a note on our Facebook page where you can view regular updates!

Sincerely,

Don Adams
BCCMA, President
On Behalf of the BCCMA Board of Directors



